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Co-Chairs: 

The Charitable, Penal & Correctional Institutions Subcommittee met jointly with the House and Senate Interim 
Committees on Judiciary Thursday, July 14, 2011, in Room B, MAC, Little Rock, Arkansas.   Meeting with 
the committees were David Eberhard, Director and Dan Roberts, Deputy Director of Probation and Parole, 
Department of Community Correction; Sandy Moll, Director, Arkansas Sentencing Commission; J.D. 
Gingerich, Director, Administrative Office of the Courts; Dina Tyler, Public Relations Director, Department of 
Correction; and John Felts, Chairman, Parole Board for updates on the implementation of Act 570 of 2011.   

Wendy Naro Ware, Vice President, JFA Institute, presented the report, 2011 Arkansas Prison Population 
Forecast and ACT 570 Impact Assessments. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 
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Senator Luker, Co-Chair     Representative Butch Wilkins, Co-Chair  

 


